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Candidates for the Regional Chancellor position at USF St. Petersburg will visit the campus 

within the next two weeks to meet with faculty, staff, administrators, students, and community 

representatives. 

We encourage all employees to review the dates that the candidates will be on campus and make 

plans to meet them at your designated time. We have noted that the itineraries are in “draft” 

format in case there are meetings that have to be slightly moved. If these meetings affect our 

campus, we will notify you if at all possible. 

The candidates and their campus visit dates are: 

1. Dr. Ralph Rogers  

1. USF Tampa – February 11 

2. USFSP – February 12 

2. Dr. Ron Brown  

1. USF Tampa – February 14 

2. USFSP – February 15 

3. Dr. Sophia Wisniewska  

1. USF Tampa – February 18 

2. USFSP – February 19 
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